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5th December 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Edexcel Level 1 Award in Number and Measure 
 
I am writing to confirm that your child has been entered to sit the Edexcel Level 1 Award 
in Number and Measure. 
 
Your child has been working towards this qualification in their Maths lessons over the 
term alongside their GCSE Mathematics studies.  The aim is that the process of 
preparing for, and sitting, this exam helps to consolidate key knowledge at the lower 
GCSE Grades, and therefore supports revision and develops confidence for their GCSE 
exam, as well as securing an additional qualification. 
 
The exam will take place on Monday 9th January 2023, and will start at 8.45am. 
 
I wish your child the best of luck with this exam.  The results will be available in early 
March. 
 
If you do have any questions or concerns, please do feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Vicky Dumsday 
KS4 Coordinator: Mathematics 
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